
 

 

 

 

 

 12th April 2024  

Uniform 

After Easter our pupils will be able to 
wear summer uniform, should they 
choose to. Girls may wear blue and 
white gingham dresses and boys may 
wear grey shorts. 

Full P.E uniform for P4-7 pupils should 
be worn to school on P.E days – blue 
polo shirt, navy shorts and the school 
sweatshirt. Trainers should only be 
worn on P.E days. Tracksuit bottoms 
if required on PE days should be navy.  

I would like to remind parents that 
tracksuit bottoms are not part of the 
full school uniform. They are only ac-
ceptable on PE Days. We have had a  

varying assortment of colours being 
worn which are not part of our uni-
form. 

Sport’s Day 

We are planning to hold Sport’s Day on Friday 
7th June. We have booked the indoor hall at 
the amphitheatre as the pitches at the amphi-
theatre are closed for work to be completed on 
them. P1-4  will compete between 9.30 and 
11.00am and P5-7 between 11am and 12.30pm. 
Further details will follow later. 

Attention P6 parents 

SEAG registration opens on 20th May for those 
children sitting AQE tests in November 2024. 
It is your responsibility to ensure that your 
child is registered. Go to www.seagni.co.uk to 
download the forms when registration opens. 

Election of Parent Governors 

Nominations for the Role of Parent Governor have now closed. Only four parents were nominat-
ed and confirmed acceptance of candidacy. This means that there is no need to convene a par-
ent meeting for a vote to take place as all available places have been filled. The four parents 
who will now be representing you on the governors from 1st September 2024 are: 

Lauren Inch (Parent of Harris & Brodie) 

Lucie Millar (Parent of Bobby & Faith) 

Shannon Shepherd (Parent of Evelyn) 

Nicki Williamson (Parent of Noah & Asa) 

MAY BANK HOLIDAYS  

As per our 2023-2024 Holiday List, school is closed on Monday 6th May for the first 
May Bank Holiday. The school is also closed on Tuesday 7th May for a Staff Develop-
ment Day. 

School will then be closed for the second May Bank Holiday on Monday 27th May 2024. 

PTA Meeting 

The next PTA Meeting will take place on 22nd 
April 2024 at 7pm on Zoom. Details will be 
shared closer to the time. 


